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Welcome to the 2025 Camping Season - Opens April 15th 

 
Emergency Exits: Do you know where the emergency 
exits are in the park? There are two emergency exits 
which are shown on our park map, please familiarize 
yourself with them. The park map can be found at  
https://spiderlakesprings.org/news/map/. 
 
Maintenance/Hydro Fees: Fees are due before 
April 30th. If e-transferring funds, ensure correct email is 
used slsrtreasurer@gmail.com and add your name and 
site number.  
   
Staffing: Currently SLSR employs a full time Manager, 
Brian Lamb, three full time employees, Jeff, Dave and 
Mike. We are hoping to hire two summer students. 
 
Social Committee: 2025 events will be posted to the 
SLSR website https://spiderlakesprings.org/ and on 
Facebook.  There will be an Easter egg hunt 
Saturday April 19th, 12pm at the Longhouse. 
 

 
2025 Annual General Meeting: The 2025 AGM will be 
held in our Longhouse on Sunday, May 18th at 
10:00 AM. All Shareholders (site owners) are 
encouraged to attend. A number of Board positions are 
up for election.  
 
Store: The store will be open for the May Long Weekend.  
If you would like to volunteer this camping season please 
contact Karrie Lee, D50 at karrie.lee89@gmail.com.  
 
Parking Permits: Parking Permits must be visible when 
parked anywhere in the resort, including when parked in 
campsites. 
 
Campsite Lease Regulations: License Holders are 
prohibited from leasing their campsites on short term 
leases for periods of less than two months. 
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Guest RV Registration: If you have a guest RV staying 
on your site you must complete and email the Guest RV 
Registration form to slsmanager2@gmail.com or return 
it to the mail slot next to the ice machine at the store. 
The form can be found outside the store or at 
https://www.spiderlakesprings.org/regulations/. 
 
Right to Uninterrupted Enjoyment: The common areas 
between sites are not to be used for loud games or 
gatherings as several surrounding sites are impacted. 
These types of games and games involving large crowds 
are to be played in areas that have been created for 
such activities. This being the ball field, the longhouse 
area, horseshoe pit and by the dog park.  
 
Utility Services: No alterations are to be made to the 
water, sewer or electrical services on a campsite 
without the written approval and oversight of the 
Park Manager. 
 
 
 

Weikum 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SLSR Campers Association Board of Directors Meetings: 
The SLSR Campers Association Board of Directors 
meetings are held the third Sunday of each month 
(except December) at 10:00am in the park. All owners 
are welcome to attend or send questions to 
spiderlakesecretary@gmail.com. Minutes are posted to 
our website. 
 
Board of Directors:  
President Kevin Baker 
Vice President Teresa Nielsen 
Treasurer Lottie LeGros 
Secretary Joanne Boomer 
Each section has an elected representative. 
A Section – Ken Leahy  B Section – Vacant 
C Section – Petty Wong  D Section Brian Weikum  
E Section – Laura Geberdt F Section – Doug Hogg 
G Section – Cheri Doney 
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